
Congratulations to Our CEO
We want to congratulate 
our CEO, Phyllis Snodgrass, 
who is the recipient of the 
prestigious 2022 Vision 
Award presented by ULI 
Austin. Phyllis has been 
a leader in community 
engagement across Central 
Texas for over two decades 
and has been firmly 

committed to positive change for families and communities in 
Austin and throughout Texas. The ULI Austin Vision Award 
recognizes an individual who has made an outstanding 
contribution in their lifetime within the Austin region.the 
support from our many shoppers and donors.

Day at the Dome 
Over 125 volunteers from across Texas, including our staff, 
other Habitat affiliates, and state legislators, picked up 
hammers this month to help build all the walls for a Habitat 
home at the Texas State Capitol. These walls are now in 
Killeen, Texas, where Fort Hood Habitat will complete the 
Spruell family’s home. Day at the Dome highlights the work 
being done by thousands of volunteers every year, as well as 
the importance of housing policy at the state level.

 

Celebrating Homeownership

Austin Habitat, along with many other local and national housing 
organizations, are celebrating National Homeownership Month. This 
particular month is dedicated to recognizing the many benefits of 
homeownership to our families, communities, and nation.

“Each June, we mark National Homeownership Month, a time for 
HUD and FHA to renew our commitment to supporting individuals 
and families in achieving and sustaining homeownership,” said 
Secretary Marcia L. Fudge. “Homeownership is a key source 
of wealth building and is often the foundation for one’s life. 

Unfortunately, the lack of affordable housing supply has placed 
homeownership out of reach for many people with low and moderate 
incomes, first-time homebuyers, and communities that have been 
historically and systemically locked out of homeownership.”
In recognition of this celebration, we hope you will consider 
supporting our vision where every family in Central Texas has the 
opportunity to achieve the American Dream. You can volunteer
on-site, advocate for more affordable housing at all levels of 
government, or donate to our mission.

community connections

Become an AmeriCorps
The AmeriCorps program is a service and learning opportunity from late August 
to mid-July. Members serve alongside staff and volunteers at our Austin Habitat 
construction and home repair sites. Each AmeriCorps member acquires leadership 
skills that directly translate into job experience while making a difference in the 
Central Texas community and nationwide.

Are you interested in joining the Austin Habitat team as an AmeriCorps National 
Service Member? Click here to see what AmeriCorps positions we have available!

Our CEO Search
We are happy to announce that the Austin Habitat for Humanity 
CEO position has officially been posted. Our Search Committee has 
worked diligently to make this happen over the past few months, 
and we are excited for this milestone to be upon us. If you know of 
someone who would be the perfect fit, share the link below to your 
network.

https://austinhabitat.org/careers/

